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I am so surprised at the cruelty of man even though I should expect it. SB 769 is 

cowardly. The public has already spoken up and wants this practice banned Get help 

from organizations to relocate the cougars. They are just trying to survive. Man has 

encroached on their territory by developing more and more land for real estate 

projects. Spare some of that land for the wild animals, most of which were here 

before man. 


